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26th September 2023 

Dear parents/carers,  

To celebrate the many nations that make up our school, we are holding International Evening on 

Thursday 19th October.  This will run from 3.30-5.15pm in school. Please collect children from the 

class as normal at 3.30pm. All activities will be in the hall or the ground floor classrooms.  

There will be activities for families to take part in, such as face painting. Families are welcome to 

wear traditional outfits.  

In addition, this year, we will be holding an assembly at 2.30pm. Tian’s choir will be performing at 

this assembly as well as children sharing what they have been working on this week. All parents and 

carers are welcome to join this.  

How can you help? 

 We are hoping to have an international food buffet in the hall. We would appreciate any 
food that you are able to give. Please bring this into the office from 1pm on Thursday 19th 
October with a list of the ingredients. Please do not include any nuts, fish or raw egg.  

 We would love to have more parent/carer-led activities available this year. If you would like 
to run an activity (e.g. hair braiding/dance), please speak to the office or me before 9th 
October.  

We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions, please see me.  

Many thanks for your continued support,   

Georgia Powell Davies  

Deputy head teacher  

 

mailto:office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk


Bellenden Primary School 
 

Dewar Street, Peckham, London, SE15 4JP 

 

Tel: 0207 732 7107 

Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Gregory Doey 
Head Teacher: Mrs Julie Ireland  

Deputy Head: Mrs Georgia Powell-Davis 
Assistant Head: Miss Emma Crandon  

Assistant Head: Mr Thomas Gibbs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk

